
01/10/2018 

MR Scott Leeson 
- 75A Lantana AVE 
Wheeler heights NSW 2097 
scottleeson@mac.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I’m concerned about the size of the proposed tower and why it need to be in such close 
proximity it to residential houses, daycare centers, swim schools and the like. 

I currently have Telstra mobile and mobile broadband and regularly enjoy full service at home, 
not more than 200m from the proposed tower. 

I’m also concerned about the effect this will have on our property. We have recently renovated 
and the tower will be in direct line of sofgr with our house with young children. 

This part of the plateau, backing onto the lake, is incredibly leafy and bushy and full of large 
numbers of natural wildlife. Council has spent a great deal of money investing into the lake 
track which is now incredibly popular and the effect this tower could have on the natural beauty 
and flora and fauna is worrying today the least. 

Thanks 

Sent: 1/10/2018 6:48:22 AM
Subject: Online Submission


